
FLY IN 

 

 

 

 

Pilots Needed! 
Clark Country Radio Control Society invites everyone to its 12th annual 

Support the Troops Warbird Fly-In! 
For the pilots there will be a $15 dollar entry fee or $10 dollars and a large bag 

of non-melting candy. All of the candy collected will be sent to our troops 
around the world. All planes flown at this event need to be some type of military 

plane, and it doesn't matter which era it comes from. There will be a separate 
raffle for pilots and spectators alike. Cash awards for the pilots will also be 

awarded. The prizes will be given out at 2:00 P.M. You must be present to win. 
There will also be lunch for sale at the event, and a great time will be had by all 

who show up! 
 

Sunday, May 31st 2020, 9:00 A.M. - 2:00P.M. Pilot’s meeting at 8:45 A.M. 

Clark County Fairgrounds, then follow the signs to the field. 

 

 

12TH ANNUAL SUPPORT THE 
TROOPS FLY - IN 

Dave Agar: kamanhusky@aol.com 
(360)-721-1963 
 
John Shirron: jreshirron@centurylink.net 
(971) 331-2236 


